
                                                                    
 
 
 
 

Lauren W. Biskie  
Senior Counsel  
Phone: (804) 819-2396  
lauren.w.biskie@dominionenergy.com 

 
CONFIDENTIAL 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
March 4, 2024 
 
Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
Dobbs Building  
430 North Salisbury Street  
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 
 

Docket No. E-100, Sub 194 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
Attached for filing in the above referenced docket are all confidential contracts and 
amendments signed in 2023 between Virginia Electric and Power Company and qualifying 
facilities.  This filing is in accordance with the Order dated May 7, 1987 in Docket No.  
E-100, Sub 53, which stated that negotiated contracts between a utility and a qualifying 
facility must be submitted.  
 
There is no public component to the report this year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lauren W. Biskie 
 
Lauren W. Biskie  
Senior Counsel  
 
Enclosures 

Dominion Energy Services, Inc.                 
Law Department 
120 Tredegar Street, Richmond, VA 23219 
DominionEnergy.com 

    


